
 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and join us at our weekly Bump to Baby session for parents 

expecting a child. The School Nurse, Rachael is on hand to offer    

support and advice.  This is also a great chance to meet  other       

parents too!  When baby arrives you can still attend each week and 

join Chiltern’s playgroup to support your child’s development.  
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